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Issue Date:24.11.23 

Nursery Staffing Update 

I am sad to announce that Mrs Brett will be 

leaving our Nursery following successful 

appointment. I would like to thank Mrs Brett 

for her dedication to the pupils of 

Calderwood Nursery.   Recruitment for Mrs 

Brett’s post will now be advertised and we will 

update in due course. 

 

We are delighted to announce successful 

appointment for our Pupil Support Worker 

post. Miss MacMillan will be starting with us on 

Thursday 30th November.  We look forward to 

welcoming her into the Calderwood Clan.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Dates: 
 

 Wednesday 29th November – Literacy 
Parent Session 

 Friday 1st December – Christmas Fair 1-
3pm. 

 Wednesday 6th December – Christmas 
lunch 

 
 

Christmas Jumpers 

During the month of December, your child is invited 

to wear a Christmas jumper. 

This is optional and no donation is required.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Party Change of date: 

Our Nursery Christmas Party will now be 

held on Tuesday 19th and Wednesday 

20th December.  This is a change to the 

calendar of dates we have sent out.   

Please be assured that if your child does 

not attend nursery on those days, your 

child will be invited to join us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


